--—- Original Message -----

From: TW Lim

To: customer@pinnacle-travel.com

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2013 10:46 AM
Subject: South Africa

Hi Cassandra Chua/ Sarah Ng,

My name is Lim Theng Wah and | just came back from a Sri Lanka tour, organized by your
company with Leiw Kok Wah .

Leiw is now touring India with the rest of the group.

We also toured Hainan together in February.

I'am quite impressed by the quality vs cost of your tours and would like you to suggest
something for our family for South Africa.

Family: 1) My wife and [
2) Our son & wife + 2 boys (aged 5 and 8) - 4 persons
3) daughter & husband + 1 boy(11) 1 gitl(7) - 4 persons
Total: 6 adults and 4 children.

Both my son and daughter have bought air tickets for Cape Town - leaving SIN on 1st Dec 2013
and leaving Cape town on 14/12/2013.

Hope to hear from you soon.

Reds
Lim Theng Wah



